From: Jarmila Moscove

To: Exhibits HNR; Rep Kotek
Subject: Please vote NO on HB 2795 and HB 3118
Date: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 10:38:08 AM

Please respect the will of the voters and stop efforts once and for all to repeal/weaken Measure 18 OR by referring it
back to the voters. Oregonians have twice banned the cruel and unsporting practices of bear bating and bear and
cougar hound hunting and abhor trophy hunting highly-sentient black bears and cougars. Those inhumane trophy
hunters should not get to circumvent the citizen initiative process by having the legislature do their work for them.

Thank you.
Jenine Moscove

13870 SW Uplands Dr
Tigard OR 97223
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